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Weekly Schedule 
Sundays 

9:30a - Sunday School 
10:45a - Worship 

Wednesdays 
6:30p - Family Meal 
7:00p - Bible Study 

 
Upcoming Events & Birthdays 

7/6 8:00am Family Breakfast 
7/11 Madison Wilson-Kousis 
Birthday 
7/12 Tim Saffa Birthday 
7/14 Business Meeting 
7/20 9:00am Work Day 
7/24 Wanda Reichert Birthday 
7/27 Braylon Jeffery Birthday 
8/3 8:00am Family Breakfast 
8/11 Finance Committee 
 
If we missed your birthday, 
please let us know so we can 
add it to our list.  

CHBC Staff, Officers, 
& Teachers 

Staff 
Pastor: Toby Miller 
Associate Pastor: Chad Roper 
Worship & Youth Minister: 
Jacob Eady 
Administrator: Cynthia Hall 

Officers 
Finance: Cissy Saffa, Brandy 
Wilson, & Cynthia Hall 
Building & Grounds: Frankie 
Hall & Tim Saffa 

Teachers 
Women’s Class: Jill Miller 
Men’s Class: Chad Roper 
Children: Cynthia Hall 
Youth: Jacob Eady 

 
Church Information 
Phone: 888-CHBC903 
(888-242-2903) 

Messaging is now working! 
Website: www.CHBCSherman.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Intentional Evangelism 
We so often think of 
evangelism as some kind of 
program sponsored by the 
church. It can be, but that 
wasn’t what Jesus said. He 
told His disciples to “Go and 
make disciples.” The church 
should support and equip its 
members to evangelize but, it 
is up to us to do it. 
Unfortunately we tend to 
overcomplicate things. D.T. 
Niles said “Evangelism is 
just one beggar telling 
another beggar where to find 
the bread.” In John 6, Jesus 
called Himself the “bread of 
life.” Everyone needs Jesus. 
We should be telling everyone 
where to find Him. Who do you 
know that needs some bread? 
 

Discipleship 
Start prayerfully thinking 
about your relationship with 
Jesus. Is there something 
holding you back? What would 
help you grow? We would love 
to come alongside you to 
help.  
 
 

http://www.chbcsherman.org


Sign Design 
The proposed design for the 
new sign is below. Check it 
out and let us know what you 
think.  

 

 
 

Building & Grounds 
Construction continues. Thank 
you to all who have joined us 
in working on the facilities 
God has blessed CHBC with. We 
will be discussing our 
options for the baptistry and 
stage in our next business 
meeting.  
All buildings now have smart 
thermostats in an effort to 
make our facilities more 
energy efficient. Thank you 
to everyone that donated. 
The pastor’s study is being 
cleaned out in preparation 
for our War Room.  

T-Shirts 
We are looking into getting 
some CHBC t-shirts made for 
our upcoming community 
service/outreach projects.  
This is the only proposed 
design we have so far.  

 

 
If you have any ideas for 
designs or are interested in 
getting one, please let us 
know.  
 

Fall Festival 
Initial planning has started 
on a fall festival later this 
year. We’re hoping to have it 
sometime in September through 
mid-October. Let us know if 
you would like to help us 
plan this event. We’ll be 
putting out a sign up sheet 
for volunteers once a date is 
set.  
 
Wednesday Night Bible Study 

We’re finishing up the book 
of Revelation this month. 
It’s been eye opening as we 
have dug into the times to 
come. We eat some great food 
together then start digging 
into the word. We would love 
for you to join us as we 
start our next study.  
 


